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October 13, 2023  
Dear Member: 
 

The quarterly meeting of the Guadalupe Valley Peace Officers Association will be held on Thursday, 
October 26, 2023 at Coopers BBQ in New Braunfels.  The meeting is being hosted by Charles Leadford, 
Bulverde Police Department. 

 
 The meeting room will be available at 5:00 pm. 
 
 I have decals available for anyone that wants one. 
 
 We want to continue to emphasize family this year, as family support is necessary in Law Enforcement.  
We want to encourage members to bring their spouse or family member to the meeting. 
 

If you would like to receive the meeting notifications by email, please let me know your current email 
address.  For those members receiving email notices, please reply with the numbers of reservations.  Please contact 
me with any address changes. 
 
 Make your reservation by calling 830-379-7031 by leaving a message or email reno@reiley.com Please get 
your reservations in by October 24th  , if you plan on attending the meeting.  If you cannot attend after you have 
made a reservation, please contact me to cancel.  You can contact Reno Reiley,  at (830) 379-7031.   
 
 Hope to see everyone on Thursday, October 26th   at Coopers BBQ on Loop 337, in New Braunfels. 
  

Bring a new member with you to the meeting, or bring a current member, who hasn’t been 
attending. 
 Meeting notices will also be posted on the website at www.gvpoa.org.   
Email address is sectrea@gvpoa.org.  Memberships application can be obtained on the website. 
 
         Yours truly, 
 
         Charles Leadford 
         President 

          
         by Reno W. Reiley 
         Secretary-Treasurer  



MINUTES 
of the 

 
GUADALUPE VALLEY PEACE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 

meeting of 
 

July 27, 2023 
 

The meeting of the Guadalupe Valley Peace Officers Association was called to order by President Charles 
Leadford.  The meeting was held at Reyna’s Mexican Restaurant, being hosted by Reno. 
 

The Invocation was given by Mike. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

  
 Guests and new members were introduced.  There were 12 in attendance. 
 
 The minutes of the April 27, 2023   meeting, printed on the back of the meeting notice. Mike made motion 
to approve, seconded by Ray and approved. 
  
 The financial report was read by the Secretary-Treasurer, motion by Ray seconded by Mike and  approved.  
 
 OLD BUSINESS:  The Raffle was discussed.  Charles has purchase the Rifle and Pistol for the Raffle.  He 
will secure the weapons.  The $100.00 gift card will be purchased at a later date.  Discussion on the raffle tickets 
and drawing date.  It decided that the drawing will be at the April 2024 meeting.  Individuals purchasing tickets do 
not need be to present.  Charles was going to take care of getting the Raffle Tickets printed and they will be 
available at the October meeting. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS:  None 
 
 Charles Leadford will arrange the October Meeting. 
  
 The Meeting was adjourned. 
 
        Reno W. Reiley 
        Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 


